
 

Welcome Back! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News from Miss Tanner… 

CU activities that count: Leaders, Restorative Justice, Crossing Monitors, STARForce, Breakfast Club, Sports clinics, Music 

lessons, any CU destination in Adelaide. 

Happy National Volunteers Week! 

This week a group of our volunteers attended the National Volunteers Week held at the Education   

Centre on Flinders Street with our Minister of Education, John Gardner.  

Thank you to all of our volunteers for all of the wonderful support you provide for our students.  

Our Lunch time relaxation group 
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Lunch time activities  

Monday:  Choir 

Tuesday:  Yr 6/7 Boys group 

Wednesday:  Yr 6/7 Girls group 

  Artventure 

Thursday:  Prodigy 

              Drawing/Reading 

Friday:  STEM activity  

 

 

 

 

 



 

What an exciting 
time! 

The Department For Educa-

tion came to Hampstead to 

film two of our students 

working with one of our 

mentors to celebrate Na-

tional Volunteers Week! 

What a privilege this was. 

Thank you, Zoe for this 

amazing opportunity.  

 

 

 

 

 

Term 2 Restorative  
Justice Team! 

Thank you to our wonderful students for  
helping everyone else! 

 

 

 

 

 
Happy SSO week! 

Last week we celebrated our SSO’s. 

Thank you to all of our wonderful SSO’s for 
your amazing support, hard work and         

dedication. 

 

 

 

 

 


